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The next meeting for Asia-based members of the ICI Global Regulated Funds Committee will
be held on Thursday, 19 November from 9:00-10:30 a.m. HKT (Wednesday, 18 November
from 8:00-9:30 p.m. ET). This meeting will be virtual with the option to dial in via phone.

Please let me know if you or a colleague have not yet received the calendar invitation for
this meeting and would like to attend.

We are delighted to have Alice Law, Deputy Chairman and Managing Director of the
Mandatory Provident Fund Schemes Authority (MPFA), confirmed as our first speaker. Our
second speaker will be Natasha Xie, partner at JunHe LLP in Shanghai.

We will circulate a more detailed agenda soon, including the dial-in information for the
meeting. If there are particular items or issues that you would like included in the agenda,
please do not hesitate to reach out and let us know. We would like to foster discussion to
the extent possible, and we welcome any agenda ideas or feedback.

Looking forward to seeing you in November!

Linda M. French
Assistant Chief Counsel, ICI Global
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